
To Whom it May Concern, 

I rent one of the properties managed by Dee Stace and Cindy Soldal of Currituck Rentals.  I have enjoyed 

working with them immensely and have recommended their services to friends looking to rent as well as 

military families looking to rent out their homes when transferred to another duty station.  Dee, 

especially, excels in passing down pertinent information from our landlord.  She does it in such a 

professional and courteous way.  Messages passed down have always been respectful and pleasant.  

The few times we’ve had any problems with the house have been taken care of in a prompt and efficient 

manner.  I feel lucky that my path crossed with Dee and Cindy’s when it did.  It has been really nice 

working with them.  When it’s time, I will definitely use their services again as a realtor to buy a house. 

       Sincerely, 

       Rae Rogers 

 

 



 

 

 


